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There has been no correspondence for the AGM. 

The Quids In Club subscriptions have dwindled to a very small number now, making it hardly worth 

continuing. 

I am looking for someone to take it on and see if they can re-invigorate it – as I will wind it down if 

no-one comes forward.  At one time, Quids In contributed over £1000 a year for the society and 

gave out the same amount in prize money.  It’s a job that can be done from home and needs the 

ability to use online banking and social media.  You would be welcome to propose a rebrand or other 

ways to update the project. 

Please do get in touch if you would like to know more about taking this on. 

 

Carolyn 

 


